
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Wooten, Vicki <VWooten@sccommerce.com>

Date: 9/29/2014 1:39:34 PM
Subject: RE: Visa

And the one about payment of application?

From: Wooten, Vicki [mailto:VWooten@sccommerce.com]
Sent: Monday, September 29, 2014 1:39 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: Visa

I got a notice that they received them. If that is what you got then no.

Vicki

Vicki S. Wooten
Executive Assistant
Office of the Secretary
South Carolina Department of Commerce
1201 Main Street, Suite 1600
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
Phone: 803-737-0442
Fax: 803-737-0894 
www.SCcommerce.com
Psalm 46:10

© South Carolina
Department of Commerce 

Just rixhr tor builneiJ.

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, September 29, 2014 1:35 PM
To: Wooten, Vicki
Subject: Visa

Vicki,
Both Rob and I have received emails about our visas.
Do we need to forward them to you?
KV

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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